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H LAr. r _ n Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>
GEECS

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
4 messages

Misty Broady <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: mistynbroady@gmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfieid@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 8:49 AM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Misty Broady
9420 Reseda blvd #253
Northridge, California 91324
310-663-2890
mistynbroady@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Misty Broady

mistynbroady@gmail.com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Gardens (http://www.lazoo.org)
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Christina Anders <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: xteena04@yahoo.corn
To. paul.koret7@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@;acity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilrnember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@iacity.org, Eric.Vil!anueva@lacity org

Sent by tire Los Angeles Zoo on Dehalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 9:48 AM

Christina Anders
900 Rose Ave #16
Long Beach, California 90813
714-585-5318 
xteena04@yahoo com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

Tne Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quaiity health care Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of tne Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of tne U.S Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are hignly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the t.es he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other eiepnants, since he is a bull and wouid not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L A Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care aeeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wiid Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Christina Anders

xteena04@yahoo.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Sally Feathers <wobmaster@lazoo.org-’>
Reply-To: sfeathers@earthlmk net
To. paul.korotz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org. david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, F.nc Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of’

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 9:15 AM

Salty Feathers
4164 Tarrybrae Terrace
Tarzana, California 91356
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8183458762
sfeathers@earthlink.net

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Commirtee Member,

As an area resident ana a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it's the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that whicn he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bends with their caregivers and other elephants Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the t'es he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from otner elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuanes are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committea to saving animals from 
extinction.

Al the L A. Zoo Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern, that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future

Sincerely

Saliy Feathers

sfeathers@eadhlink.net 
[Quoted text Hidden]

Jamie Bazar <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: jamiebazar@gmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity,org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.pnce@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org. Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 9:19 AM

Jamie Bazar 
23814 Spinnaker Ct 
Valencia, California 91355 
3109681696 
janr>'efca/ar@gmail com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a suppoder of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in Nodh America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
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dedicated staff- and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aauariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department ot 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wiidlife.

City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS tne Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary6/12/2017

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far suruasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with thoir caregivers and other elephants. Billy's 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuaiy 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in tneir land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction

At the L A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) anG his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about h,s wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Jamie Bazar

jamiebazar@gmail.com 
[Quoted text hidden]
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Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>
- GEitS

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
1 message

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 10:24 AMErin Fields <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: estes erin@gmaii.com 
To. paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmemDer.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Erin Fields

, California 90048
7576414086
estes.enn@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and larges: elephant habitats in North Amenca and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
decicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wilclife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and otner elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowea to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They dc not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo Billy is an ambassador for h(s endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter becajse I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian eiephants desen/e a future.

Sincerely,

Erin Fields

estes.erin@gmail com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Gardens (http://www.lazoo.org)
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Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity org>
j’ ‘

Fwd: Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo
1 message

Staci Roberts <staci.roberts@iacity.org>
To: Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 2 22 PM

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Sally Klinke <takeaction@idausa.org>
Date: Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 1:08 PM
Subject Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo 
To- ’'Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Jun 9, 2017

Ms. Holly L. Wolcott

Dear Ms. Wolcott

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of California-based in 
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporters I urge you 
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to tree Billy, the lone bull 
elephant at the Los Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GFAS (Global 
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible We 
also ask the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and 
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has been a focus of In Defense of Animals 
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live 
>n, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit, 
continue to negatively impact his well-being.

Through the LA Zoo's breeding program, Billy nas been forced to endure 
a highly invasive procedure to collect nis semen for the purpose of 
artificially inseminating females at other zoos tor breeding. According 
to zoo documents, Billy underwent "training" for the actual 
semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and 
November 14, 2014.

This procedure is innunane and invasive. While this has been touted as 
a practice of "conservation,” the data shows that it is 
nothing of the sod, with elephants In zoos dying in captivity faster 
than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of 
e'ephants in captivity The only real way conservation for elephants 
can occur is in the wild and a certified elephant sanctuary is ihe 
closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for the lA Zoo 
to keep Billy or ANY of the elephants including females Tina and Jewel 
- m captivity. The scientifically validated negative effects of 
captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented.

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on humane animal 
weFare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the 
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-certified sanctuary to transfer 
elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all elephant captivity and 
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.
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Sincerely,

Ms. Sally Klinke 
1028 Kenbridge Ct 
Sunnyvale, CA 94087-1159
(408) 245-4949 
sallyklinko@aol.com
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no-

LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>L,-r - GEECS
9

Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo
2 messages

Rayline Dean <takeaction@idausa.org>
Reply-To: Rayline Dean <RaylineDean@gmail.com> 
To: "Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 1:07 PM

Jun 9, 2017

Ms. Holly L. Wolcott

Dear Ms. Wolcott

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of California-based In 
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporters, I urge you 
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to free Billy, the lone bull 
elephant at the Los Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GFAS (Global 
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible. We 
also ask the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and 
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has been a focus of In Defense of Animals 
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live 
in, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit, 
continue to negatively impact his well-being.

Through the LA Zoo's breeding program, Billy has been forced to endure 
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of 
artificially inseminating females at other zoos for breeding. According 
to zoo documents, Billy underwent "training" for the actual 
semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and 
November 14, 2014.

This procedure is inhumane and invasive. While this has been touted as 
a practice of "conservation," the data shows that it is 
nothing of the sort, with elephants in zoos dying in captivity faster 
than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of 
elephants in captivity. The only real way conservation for elephants 
can occur is in the wild and a certified elephant sanctuary is the 
closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for the LA Zoo 
to keep Billy or ANY of the elephants, including females Tina and Jewel 
- in captivity. The scientifically validated negative effects of 
captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented.

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on humane animal 
welfare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the 
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-certified sanctuary to transfer 
elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all elephant captivity and 
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.

Sincerely,

Miss Rayline Dean 
421 N Alvord St 
Ridgecrest, CA 93555-3622 
(760) 301-5670
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RaylineDean@gmail.com

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 1:08 PMSally Klinke <takeaction@idausa.org> 
Reply-To: Sally Klinke <sallyklinke@aol.com> 
To: "Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

[Quoted text hidden]
Ms. Sally Klinke 
1028 Kenbridge Ct 
Sunnyvale, CA 94087-1159
(408) 245-4949 
sallyklinke@aol.com
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LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>(jeers

Re Elephant release
1 message

Rock, Justine (SAPOL) <Justine.Rock@police.sa.gov.au>
To: "paul.koretz@lacity.org" <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, "councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org1 
<councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, "councilmember.price@lacity.org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org> 
Cc: "eric.villanueva@lacity.org" <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>, "clerk.CPS@lacity.org" <clerk.CPS@lacity.org>, 
"david.ryu@lacity.org" <david.ryu@lacity.org>

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 10:30 PM

The Los Angeles Zoo would like for the public to believe that its redesigned Elephants of Asia Exhibit, opened in 2010, 
is meeting the needs of its current inhabitants. However, while the environment may look pretty to human visitors, the 
scene quickly deteriorates when viewed from the perspective of the captive elephants.

On one side of the enclosure are two female Asian elephants, Tina and Jewel, both former victims of the circus industry 
in their early fifties. On the other side, separated from Tina and Jewel, is Billy, a lone, male Asian elephant. Billy was 
born in 1985 to a wild elephant herd in Malaysia, and was acquired by the Los Angeles Zoo in 1989, where he has since 
lived in isolation. He occupies one lonely acre of space where he spends most of his time in a corner swaying and 
bobbing his head for hours on end.

In the wild, elephants live in complex, social communities and cover hundreds, perhaps, thousands of acres with their 
herd foraging for food, socializing, playing, and resting, among other activities. In contrast, the elephants in the Los 
Angeles Zoo have about two acres of usable space surrounded by metal bars and the constant clicking of electric wires. 
In addition, the two acres are divided into smaller enclosures to keep Billy separate from the females, leaving him with 
no mental or social stimulation.

While the Los Angeles Zoo would like the public to believe that male elephants live on their own in the wild, this 
justification for Billy’s isolation directly conflicts with current research on wild, male elephants. As infants until about the 
age of 14, males live within their tightly bonded, matriarchal family group. As adults, males live within a social 
community that includes lasting bonds with other male elephants, as well as interaction with females on a regular basis. 
Accordingly, Billy has been and continues to be deprived of companionship, mental stimulation, and social learning 
opportunities. As for the females, they should be living within a closely related herd of 20 - 30 individual elephants of all 
ages and both sexes. In light of the current, prolific research on elephants, the Los Angeles Zoo elephant exhibit does 
not provide an appropriate environment to meet the most basic needs for space, exercise, socialization, and cognitive 
stimulation required by its residents.

There is no justification for the captivity of this highly complex, intelligent, and social species, especially since research 
shows that elephants experience the same psychological reactions to captivity and isolation as humans. How long will 
we stand by and allow these magnificent creatures to be exploited for entertainment and profit? They have spent their 
lives in the service of humans. It is time to say enough.

Join me in asking the Los Angeles Zoo to finally close its Elephants of Asia exhibit and release Billy, Tina, and 
Jewel to sanctuary, where they can live out the remainder of their lives with some degree of comfort, security, 
and dignity, which is the very least that they deserve.

Regards

Justine ROCK

https://mail. google.com/mai l/u/0/?ui=2&ik=5be92e88ae&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15c907bb041186dc&siml=15c907bb041186dc 1/1

mailto:carolina.peters@lacity.org
mailto:Justine.Rock@police.sa.gov.au
mailto:paul.koretz@lacity.org
mailto:paul.koretz@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.price@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.price@lacity.org
mailto:eric.villanueva@lacity.org
mailto:eric.villanueva@lacity.org
mailto:clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:david.ryu@lacity.org
mailto:david.ryu@lacity.org
https://mail


6/12/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the l.os Angeies Zoo

i LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>
CCEf s

7^1 '

Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo
1 message

Melissa Fink <takeaction@iaausa.org>
Reply-To: Melissa Fink <mellificent@hotmail.com> 
To: "Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Sat, Jun 10. 2017 at 1:08 AM

Jun 1C.2017

Ms. Holly L. Wolcott

Dear Ms. Wolcott

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of California-based In 
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporter, I urge you 
to support Councilman Koretz s motion to free Billy, the lone bull 
elephant at the Lcs Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GFAS (Global 
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible We 
also ask the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and 
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has been a focus of In Defense o( Animals 
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live 
in, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit, 
continue to negatively impact his well-being.

Through the LA Zoo's breeding program, Billy has been forced to endure 
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of 
artificially inseminating females at other zoos for breed ng. According 
to zoo documents, Billy underwent 'training' for the actual 
semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and 
November 14, 2014.

This procedure is inhumane and invasive While this has been touted as 
a practice of "conservation," the data shows that it is 
nothing cf the sort, with elephants in zoos dying in captivity faster 
tnan tney can reproauce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of 
elephants in captivity. The only real way conservation for elephants 
can occur is in the wild and a certified eiephant sanctuary is the 
closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for the LA Zoo 
to keep Billy or ANY of the elepnants, including females Tina and Jewel 
- in captivity. The scientifically validated negative effects of 
captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented.

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on numane animal 
welfare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the 
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-certified sanctuary to trensfer 
elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all e'ephant captivity and 
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.

Sincerely,

Ms. Melissa Fink 
60 E Laurel Ave Apt C 
Sierra Madre, CA 91024-2912 
(626) 537-8794
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Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo
1 message

amanda savopoulos <takeaction@;dajsa.org> 
Keply-To: amanda savopoulos <savopoulos@cox.nct> 
To: "Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Sun, Jun 11 2017 at 9:12 AM

Jun 11, 2017

Ms. Holly L. Wolcott

Dear Ms. Wolcott,

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of Calitorma-based In 
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporters, I urge you 
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to free Billy, the lone bull 
elephant at the Los Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GFAS (Global 
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible. We 
also ask the same -for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and 
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has been a focus of in Defense of Animals 
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live 
in, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit 
continue to negativeiy impact his well-being.

Through the l A Zoo's breeding program Billy has been forced to endure 
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of 
artificially inseminating females at other zoos for breeding According 
to zoo documents, Billy underwent "training" for tne actual 
semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and 
November 14. 2014.

This procedure is inhumane ana invasive. While this has oeen touted as 
a practice of "conservation,' the data shows that it is 
nothing of the sort, wrth elephants in zoos dying in captivity faster 
than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of 
elephants in captivity. The only real way conservation for elephants 
can occur is in the wild and a certified elephant sanctuary is the 
closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for the LA Zoo 
to keep Billy oi ANY of the elephants, including females Tina and Jewel 
- in captivity. The scientifically va'idated negative effects of 
captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented.

Los Angeles must se.ze this opportunity for leadership or. humane animal 
welfare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the 
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-certified sanctuary to transfer 
elephants Tina and Jewei as well - end all elephant captivity and 
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.

Sincerely,

Mrs. amanda savopoulos 
35 Calle Careyes 
San Clemente, CA 92673-6997 
(949) 598-3471
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Fwd: DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
11 messages

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 7:54 AMStaci Roberts <staci.roberts@lacity.org>
To: Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

---------Forwarded message----------
From: Bruce Sawyer <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Date: Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 5:11 PM
Subject: DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Bruce Sawyer 
4111 173 place 
Torrance, California 90504
3103713077
brusawyer@aol.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Bruce Sawyer
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brusawyer@aol.com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Gardens (http://www.lazoo.org)

Kimberly Simpson <weomaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: mail@artisticbabe.com 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lac:ty.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 12:08 PM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Kimberly Simpson 
12101 Jeanette Place 
Granada Hills, California 91344
9177549939
rriail@artisticbabe.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L A. City Council morion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that ne has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants or Asia is tne largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and tne space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that wnich he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull arid would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Simpson

mail@artisticbabe.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Ash Y <webmaster@lazoo.org> 
Reply-To: wanderingarctos@gmail.com

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 11:46 AM
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To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Ash Y

Sharon Hill, Pennsylvania 19079
610-237-1759
wanderingarctos@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

While I am not a resident of Los Angeles I am a huge fan of animals, animal welfare it is from that place that I urge you 
to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

Billy really is in the best place he can be outside of the wild and receiving some amazing care and specialized care. 
Public opinion praises animal sanctuaries but Zoos usually have better protocols and care in place as they are mandated 
to have especially the LA Zoo which is known worldwide and doing amazing things for animals in their captivity and even 
wild conservation efforts, in these times of high and devastating poaching on wild elephants this is more important than 
ever.

I implore you to take some moments of your busy day to make sure you make the best choice for Billy, and I believe 
that is at the LA Zoo.

Thank you for your time.

Ash Y

wanderingarctos@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Jessica Hernandez <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: jessicah148@gmail.com 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 12:11 PM

Jessica Hernandez 
4037 1/2 Duquesne Ave 
Culver City, California 90232
9155493205
jessicah148@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a
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sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would he broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separatee from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

C:ty of Los Angeies Mail Fwd: DISMISS ;he Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their si/e. They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA ana they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassaaor for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Jessica Hernandez

jessicah148@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

OLIVIA FORE <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: olivia.fore@ubm.com 
To: paul.koret7@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@iacity.org, councilmember.pnce@lacity.org, 
coupcilmember blumenfieid@iacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity org, Eric.Villanueva@;acity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on oehalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 12:29 PM

OLIVIA FORE 
390 Union Ave.
Brooklyn, New York 11211
2126C03307
olivia.fore@ubm.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia nabitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s nome. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at tne L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos arid Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wilalife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent ana sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers ana other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be DroKen. Further any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is s bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is tnat sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their s.ze. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focjsed on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the neady 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zog does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committea to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction
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I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

OLIVIA PORE

olivia.fore@ubm.com 
[Quoted text hidden]

Shannon Mast <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: shannleigh7@gmail.com 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 12:44 PM

Shannon Mast
311 East Forest Park Drive
Dickson, Tennessee 37055
6159249777
shannleigh7@gmail com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia nabitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociaole animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would Keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annualiy. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
ano is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because i care deeply about Billy's future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely, 
Shannon M.

Shannon Mast

https://mail.goog!e.com/mai!/u/0/?ui-2&,k-5be92e88asj&view=pt&search=!nbox&th=15c8f'!9ce6afaD49&siml=15c8d5927c5Z104?&siml=15c8f19ce57653f6&si. . 5/10

mailto:olivia.fore@ubm.com
mailto:webmaster@lazoo.org
mailto:shannleigh7@gmail.com
mailto:paul.koretz@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.price@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org
mailto:david.ryu@lacity.org
mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org
https://mail.goog!e.com/mai!/u/0/?ui-2&,k-5be92e88asj&view=pt&search=!nbox&th=15c8f'!9ce6afaD49&siml=15c8d5927c5Z104?&siml=15c8f19ce57653f6&si


art2r20i7 City ot Los Angoios Mail - Fwd: DISM'SS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

shannleigh7@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Casey Fearon <weDmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: fearoncasey@gmail com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, ccuncilmember.ofarreH@iacity.org, cojncilmember price@lacity org 
counc!lmember.blumenfield@lacity org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 12:18 PM

Casey Fearon

, California
7186731956
fearoncasey@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Memoer,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that woula send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy's home, in fact, it's the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia ;s the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and tne California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy s quality of care at the L A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties ne has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elepnants, since ne is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangerea species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Casey Fearon

fearoncasey@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Megan Linden swebmastertQllazoo.org^
Reply-To: tvmegs@yahoo.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councJmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmemberblumenfield@lacity.org, david ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of: 
https ://m ail.googie,com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&.k-5be92e88ae&view-pt&searcn=n ibox&tn= 15c 8f19ceSafab49&s,ml= 15c 6d5927c54104Z&sml=15c8f19ce57653f6&s,

Wed, Jun 7. 2017 at 1:36 PM
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Megan Linden

, California
3234967266
tvmegs@yahoo.com

Dear Los Ange'es City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeies Zoo is Billy's home. In tact it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benelits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of tne U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decaoes and he receives the best cate possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties ne has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broKen. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elepnants, since he is a bull arid would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, nc matter their size They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At tne L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important memoer of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Megan Linden

tvmegs@yahoo.com
[Quoted text mdaen]

rebecca roll <weomaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: becky.roll@ubm.com
To paul.koretz@lacity.org councilmember.ofarreii@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc. Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.o-g

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 1:26 PM

rebecca roll 
2901 28th Street 
Suite 100
Santa Monica, California 90405
3104453704
becky roll@ubm.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Ans, Parks, and River Committee Member,
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As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that woula send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

City of Los Angeles Mail - l-wd. DISMISS tne Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy's homo. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in Nodh America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards cf the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at tne L.A. Zoo far surpasses that wmch he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and wouid not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered spec.es He is an important rpember of tne AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1,8 million people who visit the Zoo annually The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that a-e on tne verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

rebecca roll

becky.roll@ubm.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Shani Gil <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: shani4homes@gmail com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarreli@lacity.org, councilmemDer.price@lacity.org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity org Eric.Villanueva@iacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 11:29 AM

Snan, Gil
4545 Willis Ave #8
Sherman Oaks, California 91403
8182694301
shani4homes@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident ana a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dism.ss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s tne only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest eiephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos arid Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L A. Zoo far surpasses that which ne would receive at any sanctuary, Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they fcrm deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s
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caregivers have known him for decades and ne receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

C;ty of Los Angeies Mail ■ Fwd: DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in then land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Spec'es Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as tnat of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely

Shani Gil

shani4homes@gmail.com
[Quoted text h.dden]

Jose patino <webmasier@lazoo.org>
Reply-To josepatino28@msn.com
To. paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrel;@lacity.org, counc,lmember.pnce@lacity.org. 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, dartd.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity org, Enc.Villanueva@lacity.org

Wea. Jun 7, 2017 at 1:08 PM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Jose patino

, California
6266528791
josepatino23@msn.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home, in fact, it s the only home that he has ever Known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is tne latest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association ot Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality ot care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are mghly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zco. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant compan'Ons would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is tnat sanctuaries are limited in tneir land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA anc they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work
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and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Jose patino

josepatino28@msn.com
[Quoted text hidden]
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Qr
Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
6 messages

Ed Zavala <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: cwbriggs312@yahoo.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmemper.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.biumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric,Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 7:58 AM

Ed Zavala 
1210 E. 69th St.
Los Angels, California 90001
4242374933
cwbriggs312@yahoo.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Biliy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia haoitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home in fact, it’s tne only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, ana top-quality health care Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Deoartment of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highiy 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy's 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L, A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would rot be alfowed to mate

Tne fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his enaangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Spec'es Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction

i am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asiar elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Ed Zavala

cwbriggs312@yahoo.com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo ana Botanical Gardens (http.//www,lazoo.org)
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Crisalia Aranibar <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: crisalia.vallejan@grrail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 9'48 AM

Crisalia Aramoar 
12023 Julius Avc 
Downey, California 90242 
562480891
crisalia.valleian@gmail.com

Dear los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary'

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, ana top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which ne would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. 3illy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary' 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Crisalia Aranibar

cnsaiia.vallejan@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Carlos Aranibar <webmaster@!azoo org>
Reply-To: cd.aranibar@gmail.com
To. paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmemoer.price@iacity.org, 
councilmember.biumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 9:53 AM

Carlos Aranibar

, California 90242
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6/12/2017 City of los Angeles Mail - DISM.SS the Motion to Send Bil:y to a Sanctuaiy

5623342521
cd.aranibar@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeies Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy s home. In fact, it’s the only home that ne has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality nealth care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best caie possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an. important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the tnousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Carlos Aranibar

cd.aranibar@gmail.com 
[Quoted text hidden]

Nicole Beggs <webmaster@iazoo.org>
Reply-To: nmbeggs@yahoo.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric Villanueva@lacity.org

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 8:21 AM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Nicole Beggs

, California
4242238289
nmbeggs@yahoo.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s nome. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
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dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

City of Los Angoles Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Sena Billy to a Sanctuary

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species Fie is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elepnants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely.

Nicole Beggs

nmbeggs@yahoo.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 11:53 AMLily Talmy <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: latalmy@gmail.com
To paul.Koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.olumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@‘acity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Lily Talmy
12244 Riverside Dr. Apt 216 
Valley Village, California 91607
(818) 259-6518 
latalmy@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home In fact, it’s tne only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far suipasses that which ne would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotionai bonds with their carngivors and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him tor decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions wouid be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an
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accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

City of Los Angeles Mall - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassadoi for h.s endangered species He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
aria is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy's future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Lily Talmy

latalmy@gmail.com 
[Quoted text nidden]

Eric LeValley <weomaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: ericsmosmeric@gmail.com
To: paul.Koret/@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarreli@lacity.org, councilmember. price@iacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfieid@lacity.org, david ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 2.12 PM

Eric LeValley

Monterey Park. California
3233142682
ericsmosmeric@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As ari area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that wouid send B.lly the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zco is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever Known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of tne U.S Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional oonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy's 
caregivers have known him for decades and he rece,ves the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate,

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L A. Zoo Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Suvival Plan (SSP) and nis presence at the L,A, Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million peopie who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on tne verge of extinction

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy's future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future,
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6/12/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Sincerely,

Eric LeValley

ericsmosmeric@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]
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